A THOUGHTFUL AND MUCH APPRECIATED E-LETTER TO BALANCE 

FROM AEBC TORONTO CHAPTER

BALANCE for Blind Adults

Dear Sue Archibald:

It gives the Alliance for Equality of Blind Canadians (AEBC) Toronto Chapter great pleasure to acknowledge BALANCE for its 25 years of successful Community Service. The Blind and visually impaired adults served by BALANCE during the organization’s history have been blessed with a willing partner to enhanced Computer Training,  Mobility, Life skills and so much more. 

BALANCE continues to introduce innovative programs that reflect the needs of Blind Canadians.  It is the success of these initiatives that has enabled, this much esteemed organization, to build on its reputation and credibility within the community it serves.  BALANCE leadership beginning with Sue Archibald is an inspiration for those organizations that have worked with BALANCE over the past 25 years.

The AEBC Toronto chapter is proud to be associated with BALANCE, and looks forward to solidifying its ties with this much valued organization over the coming years.  BALANCE is encouraged to continue mentoring community groups and individuals as part of its ongoing success.  We admire and applaud BALANCE for its role in the visually impaired community and look forward to another twenty five years of stellar success. 

Congratulations on behalf of the AEBC Toronto Members.

Sincerely, 

AEBC, Toronto Chapter

